[bookmark: _GoBack]The State E911 Office baseline spending authority for the SFY2015-17 biennium is $43.1M.  Additionally, the State E911 Office requested and received supplemental spending authority in the amounts of $5M to complete modernization of phone equipment in the remaining Operations Contract Counties, and $5.6M to fund the initial phase of the TCS ESInet contract and provide for cybersecurity enhancements to the network. An additional $130K was awarded to fund a “Pulse Point Pilot Project” in King County.  These amounts total $53.9M in total spending authority for the current biennium.
